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Irvine Partner Honored Among NAWL’s 2025 Rising List

News

3.21.25


Lauren Roseman was included in the National Association of Women Lawyers’ 2025 Rising List.

Since 2021, the NAWL Rising List recognizes early- to mid-career attorneys committed to NAWL’s

mission by either advancing women in the profession or advocating for women under the law.

To read the article visit National Association of Women Lawyers.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 

Related People

Lauren Roseman

Partner

949.798.2187

Email

Related Offices

Irvine

https://www.nawl.org/nawl-rising-list?utm_source=linkedin&utm_medium=social&utm_campaign=rising-list&utm_content=ap_bsr6mpjncy
mailto:mwarin@fisherphillips.com;%20jgatskieinstein@fisherphillips.com;
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/lauren-roseman.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/lauren-roseman.html
tel:949.798.2187
mailto:lroseman@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/offices/irvine.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/

